
Term 4 Newsletter – P3 
 

If you have any queries/questions, please don’t hesitate to ask at the end of the day.  
Thanks for your support.    
Mrs Garlick, Miss Dingwall and Mrs Carrington 

The last term of 
P3! 
Wow! What a quick year! 
Here are some of the things we 
will be learning about in our last 
term of P3 … 

Topic 
 

We have joined with P3-P7 and have 
been learning about various 
inspirational women. Each year group 
has studied different women. P3 have 
looked at the life of Julia Donaldson 
(children’s author), Ellie Simmonds 
(Paralympic swimmer) and Valentina 
Tereshkova (first women in space). We 
have also looked at other inspirational 
women in our everyday lives. 
We are holding an open day for you to 
come and see what we have been 
doing in class on Thursday 23rd May. 
 

Literacy 
We will carry on 
learning lots of 
new phoneme sounds this 
term and revise the ones we 
have learned throughout the 
year. 
In writing, we have been 
writing letters to our 
inspirational women and 
creating our own poems. 
We would like to take this 
opportunity to reiterate that 
it is really important for 
your child’s reading 
development that they books 
they bring home are read 
and discussed daily/weekly. 

Numeracy  
 
In maths this 
term, we will 
be learning 
about angles, 
grid 
references, fractions and 
continuing with multiplication 
and division. 
Please continue to practise 
mental addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division at 
home.  
 

Health and  
Well-being 

We will continue to have PE with Mrs 
Paul-Bird on a 
Wednesday. If the 
weather permits we 
will have extra P.E 
sessions outside with the class teacher. 
Please ensure all jewellery is 
removed before coming to school 
on this day. 
Your child must also have 
appropriate gym shoes for 
physical activities. 
Sports Day will be on Friday 31st 
May. All fingers are crossed for a 
nice day! 

French  
 

In French we will continue 
to reinforce previous work 
eg common greetings, days 
of week, months of the year, 
numbers and weather. 
We will begin to look at 
French words for classroom 
objects and French words 
for food and 
drinks. 
 

Reminders  
Please ensure you child comes to school in school unform and brings with them their green bag everyday. 
Indoor shoes are also required everyday. 
Your child is welcome to bring a water bottle into the classroom to save trips to the water fountain 
during learning times.  
On sunnier days, please ensure your child applies sun cream before they come to school or brings sun 
cream with them to apply before going out at lunch time. As the weather is unpredictable in Aberdeen it 
is also recommended that your child brings a thin jacket in their bag in case they require it. 
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